
 
Hello families and community, 

As we have shared in the past, the Lowell School District is committed to getting our kids 
back in classrooms while doing our best to follow guidance, and to be as safe as 
possible. After many meetings, much planning and, a whole lot of cleaning, we are 
ready! Beginning on Monday, January 25, we will be bringing students in grades 4th-6th 
back into the classrooms.  

• We will begin our day at Lundy Elementary at 8:00am until 2:45pm.  
• Please send all chrome books, hot spots, chargers and textbooks back to school 

with the students. 
• If you are NOT comfortable with your student attending school in person at this 

time, please communicate with the school as soon as possible. Comprehensive 
Distance Learning is still available to students who need this option. 

• If school supplies are needed, please keep an eye out for communication from 
your child’s teacher. 

This will also require changes to our current transportation needs. All bus times and 
routes will be altered to accommodate the needs and safety of our students. Parents of 
students using transportation services (busses, vans) will be contacted via phone 
regarding changes in pick up and drop off times. Please remember that ALL riders must 
wear mask while riding the bus.  

Currently, guidelines allow us to return to in person teaching with our elementary 
students, but our Lowell Jr/Sr High School students will continue Comprehensive 
Distance Learning. We will evaluate the process with our younger students and 
continue to plan for our older students. We will also watch the metrics and test positivity 
rate for our county and community when making decisions regarding bringing students 
back. Please watch for coming communications concerning the transition for our Jr/Sr 
High School students. 

The end of the semester is approaching. Please remind your students to get in any 
make up work or projects assigned. January 29, 2021, is a grading day and there will be 
no school.  

If you have any questions regarding the upcoming changes, please contact Lundy 
Elementary at 541.937.2105 or Lowell Jr/Sr High School at 541.937.2124. 

As always, be kind and be safe! 


